
  

The Rutgers School of Engineering will be holding open 

houses in the upcoming months for prospective 

students and their families. Tours of the engineering 

departments and facilities will be held at 1:30 on 

February 6, 13, 20 and 27 & March 6, 13, & 27 and will 

last about three hours. Reservations are not required 

and attendees should park in lots 59 and 60B and meet 

in Room B100 at the Engineering Building in 

Piscataway. For any questions, please contact 

Engineering Academic Services at 848-445-2212 

 

 

               


